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Friday 29 January 2010      ASX Release 
 
 
 
 
Please refer to the attached letter sent to the ASX by Freedom Eye advising that the closing date 
for the acceptance of public offer applications for their capital raising is to be further extended to 
12 February 2010. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information on the Company, visit www.resourcesempire.com.au  
 
David Sargeant – Managing Director                               Phone: +61 8 9361 3100 
Adrian Jessup – Executive Director                                  Phone: +61 8 9361 3100 
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Unit 9, 8 Sarich Way, BENTLEY 6102 Postal: PO Box 1102 EAST VICTORIA PARK WA  6981 
Tel: +61 8 9355 0399   Fax: +61 8 9472 0475 Email: info@solbec.com.au  Website: www.freedomeye.com.au  

 

 
 
 
 
29 January 2010 
 
 
 
The Manager 
ASX Limited (“ASX”) 
Company Announcements Office 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Extension to Closing Date 
 
The Directors of Freedom Eye Ltd (ASX: FYI) advise that the closing date for the 
acceptance of public offer applications for the capital raising announced on  
27 November 2009 is to be further extended to 12 February 2010. 

Although the date for the acceptance of priority offers expired on 22 January 2010, 
the Directors encourage those shareholders of Freedom Eye Limited and Empire 
Resources Limited that are interested in participating to send in their applications 
before the closing date.  Applications from these shareholders will be considered 
favourably when finalising allocations. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Russell Barnett 

Chairman 

 

F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y


